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Marilyn, city clerks,

The proposed Bell project 10398-10402 is totally unacceptable to all the residents here in Kleinburg!
This proposal does not even come close to the guidelines of the official plan. It is far to many units, to
farge in scope, the impact on the already very busy Village traffic will be crippling. These types of
development proposals must be stopped. Developers must adhere to the official plan in place for the

village.
The city of Vaughan and the clerks office must recognize that there is an official plan in place and
they must begin to honour that plan!!

Joe Latobesi and many area residents.

Sent from my iPhone



